
 

 

 

 

 

 

9th March 2021 

 

Vice President Hatcher 

Fair Work Commission 

80 William Street 

East Sydney, NSW 2011 

 

By email:  amod@fwc.gov.au   

 

 

Dear Vice President Hatcher, 

Re: AM2020/101 - 4 yearly review of modern awards – Building and Construction General 

(On-Site) Award 2020  

Further to the Decision ([2021] FWCFB 1105) issued by the Full Bench on 2nd March 2021 in 

AM2021/101,  the CFMMEU (Construction and General Division) wishes to advise the Full Bench 

that it supports the provisional view of the Full Bench set out in paragraph [10] of the Decision. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

Stuart Maxwell 

Senior National Industrial Officer 
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